
Management  and  Analysis  of
City  Budget  Pays  off  for
Haston
City Manager Lori Ann Farrell Harrison presented Amber Haston
with the City Manager Leadership Award at the monthly Meet and
Greet at City Hall on Thursday Aug. 22.

“Amber has proven to be a critical member of the Finance and
greater  City  team,”  Farrell  Harrison  said.  “I  am  very
impressed with all she does and appreciate her hard work and
dedication  and  I  know  her  colleagues  do  as  well.
Congratulations  to  Amber  for  a  job  well  done.”

Haston  joined  the  Costa  Mesa  team  in  May  of  2017  as  a
Management  Analyst  in  the  Public  Services  Department.  She
transferred into the Finance Department in December of 2018.

Upon her arrival in Finance, she has reinvented the role of
the Finance Department Management Analyst, focusing on key
special projects and performing complex financial analysis and
forecasting.  Additionally,  she  continues  to  provide  budget
support  to  all  budget  liaisons,  as  well  as  assistance  in
forecasting as part of the surplus/deficit projections for FY
2018-19.  She served as a critical lead budget team member,
and  worked  with  Public  Services  to  develop  the  Capital
Improvement Program budget.

Concurrently, due to her purchasing experience, she was also
asked to step in, along with Purchasing staff, to serve as the
Buyer and dedicated Management Analyst for procuring items for
the temporary Bridge Shelter in order to the meet the City
Council  goal  of  opening  the  shelter  by  April  2019.  Her
involvement was instrumental to the successful opening.

Some of her other key responsibilities include developing and
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managing  the  Finance  Department’s  budget  and  procurements,
reviewing all City staff reports for fiscal impacts on behalf
of the Finance Department, and work on special projects. Some
of these special projects include the Citywide Fee Study and
Cost  Allocation  Plan,  updating  the  Capital  Asset  Needs
Ordinance, implementing vendor and bid management software,
and preparation and implementation of an electronic signature
policy.

Haston  attended  Colorado  State  University  and  holds  a
bachelor’s degree in business management with a specialization
in Public and Non-Profit Management.

In  addition,  City  Manager  Farrell  Harrison  welcomed
Jackqueline Nguyen as the new Buyer and Louis Li as the new
Budget Specialist in the Finance Department.

In Parks & Community Services,Caitlin Huerta and Wendy Pacheco
are new Community Services Leader III working at the Senior
Center.

Also in Parks and Community Services,Emily Pulaskihas been
promoted to Recreation Specialist and Amir Ardalanhas been
promoted  to  Senior  Lifeguard  at  our  Downtown  Recreation
Center.


